
 
 

Mark your calendars for the 

Cognitively Guided Instruction (CGI) 
9th Biennial National Conference 

 
University of Washington 

Seattle, Washington 
June 26-28, 2017 

 
The CGI Conference brings together classroom teachers, administrators, 
researchers, and professional developers from across the country. 
Educators develop and extend their understanding of CGI, learn about the 
latest research advances in CGI, and share about the impact CGI has on 
mathematics learning in PreK-6 classrooms.  
 
The theme of this biennial conference is Making Connections. Conference 
participants will enjoy speakers offering insights into various facets of 
children’s mathematical thinking, opportunities to connect with new and 
familiar faces, and ideas to take back to their school settings. 
 
We’re looking forward to sharing this experience with you in Seattle next 
June. Further details such as registration costs, registration dates, and 
hotel accommodations will be announced on our website. Sign up for our 
mailing list to stay up-to-date on conference details! 
 
 

     @CGIseattle2017    #CGImath    #CGIseattle 

     www.CGI2017.wordpress.com 

     CGIseattle@uw.edu 


